From: Spencer Bushnell [mailto:spencer.bushnell@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 24, 2016 8:35 PM

To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Transportation System Plan <TSP@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: NE 7th Ave. Greenway

\To whom it may concern,

I am writing to express my support for the upcoming 7th Ave. greenway in NE Portland. It is the
ideal addition to our city's greenway network. The alternative is insufficient and not appropriate
for non motorized transport. I have a colleague that moved away from 7th because it was such
an inhospitable place to live. The change to a greenway will make it better and safer for the
residents, and create an ideal connection from NE to the central Eastside. NE 7th should be the
ideal route from NE Lloyd to NE Sumner.

Thank you,

Spencer

Spencer Bushnell DPT

3062 SW Fairmount Blvd, Portland Oregon , 97239



